
TRAVEL
SAFETY TIP

Kudu move around and are not restricted by
fences. Kudu also move toward the light of
vehicles making it extremely dangerous.

Please be alert at all
times, especially at night,
and reduce speed when
travelling in this area.

Rather reach your
destination 10 minutes
later, than never!

We advise Platinum Health members to take
care when travelling on the road between
Rustenburg and Magaliesburg, more
specifically between the Boons and the
Naauwpoort turn off’s, as kudu have been
spotted near this road at night.


